MINUTES: 
Minutes of the OASIS/ebXML Registry TC Subcommittee on Core Components Review
Conference Call Meeting, Friday, April 19, 2002, 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. Eastern Time

Attendees:
Kathryn Breininger, Boeing
 Joe Chiusano, LMI


1.
There were no questions related to last meeting’s minutes

2.
Kathryn agreed to be minute taker for this call.

3.
News from the eBTWG front: There was no new news to report.

4.
 CC Spec – Comment Feedback Process:  The deadline for comments is May 4th.  Joe did a general review through page 37.  We decided to split the document and have each team member review the remaining pages as follows:  Lisa, review pages 37-68, Kathryn review pages 69-end of the document.  Joe will continue a general look through the document.  Each person is asked to enter comments into the comments spread sheet that Joe has provided.  Please clear what is already entered in the spread sheet, enter your comments, and submit to Joe by MAY 1st.  Joe will compile all three lists together.  We will talk about them at our next telecon, and Joe will submit the completed list of comments to the CC group by May 4th.

5.
Discussion of Figure 7-1 (p. 70 from CC Spec):  We discussed the figure and related pages in the spec.  We came up with several questions and comments, which Joe recorded.  Joe will ask Mark about some of questions, and will report back the answers at our next telecon.

6.
Discussion topics document:  There were no new issues to add to our Discussion Topics document.

7.
Other items: We have set a tentative schedule to have our cc-review team documents ready to submit to the Registry TC by early July.

8.
Our next call is scheduled for Wednesday May 1st at 2:00 ET.  Joe will send out confirmation of the next meeting time and calling information.

Action items:

Lisa and Kathryn:  Review assigned sections of cc spec and send comments to Joe by May 1st.

Joe:  Talk to Mark about questions we had about the spec.

Kathryn Breininger

